

7 April 2021

Dear Resident,

With the huge demand country wide for Influenza Vaccination and Pneumonia vaccination, our medical supplier has confirmed that they cannot supply Evergreen Health presently with the Influenza Vaccination-(Vaxigrip Tetra 0.5ml.)

Our supplier anticipates that we will receive new Influenza vaccination stock by mid-April 2021.

We are, however pleased to inform you that we have managed to obtain stock of the Vaccine against Pneumonia (Pneumovax) at a cost to our residents of R250.00. The first batch of Pneumovax will be available from Friday 9 April 2021 and the second batch by Tuesday 13 April 2021, administered by appointment arranged by your Clinic Registered Nurse.

Pharmacists recommend an interval of 14 days between the administration of the Influenza vaccination and the Pneumonia vaccination.

Vaccination against influenza is more important this season than ever before. It will reduce the risk of serious illness, hospitalization and death from influenza.

In the meantime, you are welcome to visit your local pharmacy should they have the flu vaccine in stock. We can inject the vaccine at our clinics if you procured it elsewhere.

Please inform your village clinic ,should you no longer wish to have any of the above vaccines via Evergreen Health.

Please speak to your Clinic Registered Nurse, should you wish to claim your Flu-Vaccination through your Medical Aid.

Regards

Elize Porter

Managing Director - Evergreen Health (Pty) Ltd